SUBSIDIES FOR URBAN PLANNING INSTRUMENTS
AND STRATEGIC ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT
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The Department of the Environment and Urban Planning of
the Provincial Council of Araba/Alava has regulated the
subsidies , intended for town councils in the territory with
fewer than 7,000 inhabitants, aimed at financing the fees for
drafting Urban Planning Instruments, as well as documents
related to the Strategic Environmental Assessment
procedure.
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